
Congratulations on exceeding the 10% Target for the 2026 Membership Year!! 

The Southeastern Region is in First Place to start the 2026 year at 23.59%, or 

13,071 Members. The 'Mighty Midwest' is close behind at 19.72%. 

Nationally, we are at 67,517 Members or 16.5%. For the Southern Region, 3 

Detachments are in the Top 10 Nationally, Louisiana (41.08%), Alabama(34.2%), 

and Georgia (31.42%). 11 out of the 12 Southeastern Detachments made the 10% 

Target. This is a great start to the 2026 Year. Our Buddy Checks are working. 

Please continue checking in on your Squadron Members.  

Our next Target Date is 25% on October 15. We are so close to that target. Please 

keep up the great work you are doing!! 

National POW/MIA Recognition Day is September 19. This is a day to honor the 

sacrifices of prisoners of war and those who remain missing in action (MIA) from 

all US military conflicts, as well as their families.  

 

 

 

Thank you for all you do for the Sons of The American Legion!! 



Let's Be The One to 'Be The Change' in the lives of our Veterans, Children, and 

Communities!! 

Scott Williams 

Southeastern Region Membership Chairman 

Virginia 

 


